
TO: COLUMBIA ASSOCIATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

FROM: KAREN TURCAN, LEGAL ASSISTANT 

RE: 2022 LEGISLATIVE SESSION – PRE-FILED STATE LEGISLATION 

DATE: OCTOBER 7, 2021 

There is not yet any pre-filed legislation in the Maryland General Assembly. The deadline for pre-filing 

bills is in November, and the 2022 Session convenes on January 12, 2022. 

We will continue to monitor for pre-filed bills and other Interim activity of the Maryland General Assembly, 

including the Howard County Delegation. 
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